February 25, 2021

Dave Clift and Marge Douglass
Property Committee

United Church of Underhill
P.O. Box 265

Underhill, VT 05489

Dear Dave and Marge,

| understand the United Church of Underhill is partnering with the Town of Underhill to apply
for a planning grant from the VT Community Development Program. If received, that grant will
help to support some of the costs in next steps for planning affordable housing to be located on

the nine acre piece of property | am selling to your Church.

This letter is to verify the Church and its partners have my permission for site access to the
property for purposes related to the planning grant.

If there is anything else | can do to assist in your efforts to secure funding for this project,
please feel free to get back in touch at any time.
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Sincerely, A
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Phil Jacobs



